FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
This is an information request relating to language guides within the council.
 
Please include the following information:
· Whether there is a current style guide and/or language guide produced by the council for use by council officers and/or councillors
· If there isn’t a current guide, whether there has been a style guide and/or language guide produced in the last three financial years, 2019/20, 2020/21, 2021/22
If these guides exist, please provide them to me.
If possible, can you also provide information on the cost of producing any such guides for the past three financial years, 2019/20, 2020/21, 2021/22 plus the current one, 2022/23
If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information exceeding the cost of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide advice and assistance, under the Section 16 obligations of the Act, as to how I can refine my request.
 
Leicester City Council does not hold the requested information and is advising you of this as required by the provisions of Section 1(1) of the Act. This is because the Council has not produced or used any such guides during the period in question.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
